Sent: Friday, 7 July 2023 7:55 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Cumberland City Council,

| am writing to express my concerns against the proposed Lidcombe tip, and do not believe that
Lidcombe is a suitable suburb for this development. Please consider a more appropriate location.

| have the below concerns;

Traffic issues

- 118 truck movements daily — through town and/or residential areas;
- Rubbish in trucks

- Odour control

- Hours of operation

- It's proximity to the residential area.

Thank you, for your consideration.
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